
18 February 2021 

 

Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 7925393 (OIR: 2021-165) 

I refer to your information request received on 22 January 2021 in which you asked for the 
cost for Council to add fluoride (salts) to the water supply at the Waikanae Water 
Treatment Plant in each of the last three financial years ended 30 June, and the 
projected cost for this year? 

Council’s response regarding your request: 

The costs for the following periods are:  

Year 16-17 $6,243 
Year 17-18 $10,405 
Year 18-19 $8,324 
Year 19-20 $4,162 
Year 20-25 $36,776 (4 years costs) 

The products for Year 20-25 have already been purchased and delivered this financial year 
and this equated to four years supply from April this year. 

Yours sincerely 

Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
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